UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF JANUARY 11 COUNCIL MEETING

TO: MEMBERS, COUNCII. ON COURT PROCEDURES
DATE: 12-30-91
FROM: Fred Merrill, Executive Director

Due to difficulty in reaching people during the holiday
season, a number of reports will not be ready until the February
8 meeting (to be held at the State Capitol in Salem). THERE WILL

NOT BE A COUNCIL MEETING ON JANUARY 11.

The minutes of the December 14 meeting will follow under

separate cover.
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